
MAN VAN® PSA Blood Testing Guidelines

*All men aged 40-49 (not currently under the care of a urologist) who wish to have a PSA blood test on 
the MAN VAN® are now required to consent to participate in a research study specific to this age group. 
Under current CUA (Canadian Urological Association) guidelines, men aged 40-49 are not typically 
included in routine PSA testing. Engaging in this study will provide valuable data and potentially future 
guidance on whether early testing can improve long-term health for men. It is important to note that data 
will be de-identified, meaning that no personal information will be shared.  If you need additional 
information and to find out if PSA testing is right for you, please visit our team at a MAN VAN® clinic or 
call 403-943-8915 to speak to a Prostate Cancer Centre team member for more details.
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